
 

 

Wednesday 16th December 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am delighted to share with you the second edition of the Postgate News, our magazine 
which celebrates the fantastic learning across our 27 schools and Sixth Form. 
 
Later this week at 6:30pm on Friday we will gather “virtually” as a community to 
celebrate Christmas. The traditional school nativity plays and concerts have had to take 
on a new look for 2020 but we are determined to mark this Christmas nonetheless with 
a shared celebration. 
 
I look forward to seeing you on Facebook or via websites as our schools and staff say a 
huge thank you for your continued support and endorsement of all the work within our 
school communities. 
 
In the meantime please enjoy the Postgate News, see you on Friday. 
 
 
https://online.fliphtml5.com/qsqrk/ffjj/  
 
 
Yours sincerely   
 
 
Hugh Hegarty CEO  
NPQH | M.Sc. | PGCCGC | B.Ed. Hons.| CTC  
Nicholas Postgate Catholic Academy Trust 
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